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Happy New Year! You’re Invited to start your new year off right by attending the Safe Routes to School workshop, Leveraging Community Resources for
Safe Routes to School. This is a great opportunity to learn how to strengthen and/or form city-school partnerships and be reminded why safe routes
matter for everyone!
 

Please RSVP by Monday, January 13th!
https://srts_communityresourcesworkshop.eventbrite.com

 
This workshop takes place at Woodrow Wilson Elementary School – 43 Miriam Street, Daly City 94014. Light refreshments will be provided. Please share
this opportunity with your partners, parent groups, co-workers, etc.!
 

 
Theresa Vallez-Kelly, MPH
Coordinator, Safe Routes to School and TUPE
Student Services Division
San Mateo County Office of Education
(650) 802-5429 – New phone number as of October 2019
tvkelly@smcoe.org

mailto:tvkelly@smcoe.org
https://srts_communityresourcesworkshop.eventbrite.com/
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Safe Routes to School Workshop Series

Leveraging Community Resources
for Safe Routes to School

Where: Woodrow Wilson Elementary

When: 2-4PM January 15, 2020

Audience: School Personnel, Community Partners, and
City Officials

Join us for our first workshop of the series! The CA Active Transportation Resource

Center will be leading a talk on how to engage with other community businesses for
your Safe Routes to School Program. You won't wanna miss this!
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Leveraging Community Resources for Safe
Routes to School


Where: Woodrow Wilson Elementary
When: 2-4PM January 15, 2020
Audience: School Personnel, Community Partners,
and City Officials


Next in Workshops Series:


 


Applying for SRTS Infrastructure Funding
February TBD


Featuring Alta Planning


Join us for our first workshop of the
series! The CA Active


Transportation Resource Center
will be leading a talk on how to


engage with community businesses
for your Safe Routes to School


Program. You won't wanna miss this!


Safe Routes to School 
Workshop Series


Register by January 13th - https://srts_communityresourcesworkshop.eventbrite.com
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